Spring Play
By Kaylan Pry, Website
      This year, Cope Middle School will have a spring play called The Book Club. But, before this play can take place, Cope needs some talented actors and actresses. To sign up to audition or to find out more about the play, see Ms. Roghair in room L-38 the week before Thanksgiving. 
